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Dear families,  

RE: Transition Pack, Headteachers’ Challenge, Medical Diagnoses and Medication 

I do hope that this correspondence finds you all safe and well.  

We loved meeting your children at our Transition Day. Following this, we are now busy preparing to welcome 

our new Year 6 students in September. Much work is currently going on ‘behind the scenes’, as Turing House 

works together with all local primary schools to prepare to support students both academically and pastorally. 

We have attached our Transition Guide, which is aimed at your child and should help with answering your 

questions and preparing for the point at which we can officially welcome your child to our community in 

person. Alongside this, I have included my challenge to your children for the summer. Although students have 

been asked to complete as many as possible, it is not a competition – we hope that all will try a few of the 

activities and that they may give you some things to keep them occupied over the summer break! The Maths 

department have also created a welcome pack for you to enjoy. 

Finally, as part of our transition process, we want to ensure we have all the correct documentation related to 

your child. To that end, if your child has a formal diagnosis of any medical condition, please could you send us 

a copy of the consultant’s diagnosis letter. We work very hard with our primary schools and are diligent in 

collecting information and documents from them, but we are coming direct to you with this request to avoid 

anything being missed. Furthermore, if your child takes regular medication prescribed for a specific condition, 

could you please advise us of what that medication is and the specific dosage. If you require support such as 

holding any medication at school, then let us know. 

Please send all information and letters to: info@turinghouseschool.org.uk with the name of your child and 

‘diagnosis’ or ‘medication’ in the subject line and we will save the information to our secure system. If you 

prefer, you can bring in a physical copy to school and a member of the office team will scan it. 

We are very much looking forward to September; I am sure I will be in touch with you again between now and 

then, but I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family good health. 

Best wishes, 

Martin O’Sullivan  

Headteacher 
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